
Your child’s health is important us.  We recognize that health is an important component to their learning 

experience.    

We assist with keeping your child healthy by: 

• Giving you clear Health & Medical Information found on pages 14 & 15 of our Parent-Student Handbook.

• Following state health standards for child immunizations, annual screenings, etc.

• Following state regulations on medication administration. *

• Providing parents with information on relevant health and safety topics.

• Providing students with a nut-free campus.   Products containing any nuts are not allowed on campus.

*Important Information about medication administration before school begins.

1. Students may not be in possession of any medications at school including over the counter medications

such as Tylenol and cough drops.

2. Students may not transport medications to or from school.

3. Medication administration forms, food allergy certifications, and emergency plans are available for your

child’s specific illness.  Please e-mail Nurse Geri (gpearson@SacredHeartBR.com) to obtain this

information.   All forms must be received by July 31, 2020

4. Parents must schedule an appointment to review medications, medication forms and allergies with the nurse

the week before school begins.  Early and late appointment options will be available.  An e-mail will be sent

to parents with more details.

5. Any medication appointment request after the first day of school will be scheduled for the second week of

school during regular office hours.

6. Medications cannot be left at school until a completed medication packet has been received and at least one

parent/guardian has met with the nurse.

7. No medications will be received on the first day of school.

Questions?  Please contact Geri Pearson, R.N. (GPearson@SacredHeartBR.com). 
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